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January 5, 2017 
 
 
 
 
Dear Brine Shrimp Harvester: 
 
 
Based on recent sampling results, harvest on the South Arm Lake will resume at noon on 
Saturday, January 7, 2017 pursuant to Rule R657-52.  We will continue to sample and determine 
if there are sufficient quantities of cysts to maintain harvest. 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your support of our work here at The Great Salt Lake Ecosystem Program. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
John Luft 
Great Salt Lake Ecosystem Program Manager 


